Greetings to Sylva and the student presenters,
 
On behalf of the entire Trees Around the GLOBE Student Research Campaign team, I would like to thank you all so much for presenting at the October 13, 2020 webinar. I have had lots of feedback from campaign participants stating that they loved your presentations and hope to follow in your footsteps very soon. The other teachers and students are super-excited to continue and/or start their research.
 
 
Cheers,
 
The Trees Around the GLOBE Student Research Campaign Team
 
Brian A. Campbell, Code 610W
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